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Construction works are progressing on SSEN Transmission’s Kinardochy substation project 
which will see the construction of a new 275/400kV electrical substation 3 kilometers south 
from Tummel Bridge. The equipment being installed will play a critical role in ensuring 
voltage limits on the transmission network remain stable and power flows can be efficiently 
managed allowing for the connection of new renewable generation to the grid and enabling 
clean energy to be transported to where it is needed most. Safety is always our first priority at 
SSEN Transmission and with this in mind, we ask that you please remain vigilant of signage or 
direction around the construction works.

Works carried out to date
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•	 Erection of the steel structural work for the GIS Building        
& Statcom Building complete, cladding works ongoing.

•	 Formation of the base and bund for the main transformer.
•	 Pouring of initial bases for the equipment structures.
•	 Completion of the processing and stockpiling of stone           

on site.
•	 Installation of the permitter fencing around the majority          

of the site.
•	 Demobilisation of the overhead line contractor, following 

the successful installation of two temporary towers                      
and removal of one existing.

•	 Completion of exterior works on the two         
main buildings.

•	 Continuing construction of the remaining 
equipment bases.

•	 Installation of drainage across the             
substation platform.

•	 Tree cutting and verge clearing on the             
public roads heading towards site for the      
main transformer delivery.

Louise Anderson
Lead Community Liaison Manager (Argyll and East Region)
SSEN Transmission, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH 
(Return Address)

Tel: 01738 341 975
Mobile: +44 (0) 7384 454 233
Email: louise.anderson@sse.com

Planned works: Quarter 1 2023

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Festive period

23rd December – 4th January

Site closure dates for the festive 
period will be:

Although the site will be closed for 
all construction workers during this 
period, security will remain in place 
7 days a week and 24 hours per day.
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